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Hi my name is Jason Wright and I live at .

I am making this submissions an individual representing my own views and this is my first
representation on the proposed plan to develop the site Linlithgow HLL-12 Preston Farm Field.

I object to the proposed development as we would be losing part of the longstanding green belt
which gives a fantastic setting to the south of the town. In addition to this the additional traffic on
Preston Road would make a very bad / heavily congested road significantly worse particularly of
concern given the school there.

There will also be additional pressure on doctors dentists and schools etc which are already
overstretched

Kind Regards

Jason Wright




